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Msc.1/Circ.1277: Interim recommendation on conditions for authorization of service providers for 

lifeboats, launching appliances and on-load release gear. 
 

 

 

With reference to above mentioned Circuler MSC 1277  FMA wishes to inform that the Administration will only 

Audit and approve service providers located in the Faroe Islands, to carry out work for, lifeboats, launching 

appliances and on-load release gear, as per circuler MSC.1 Circ 1206 Rev. 1. 

 

However the Faroese Administration also accept service providers situated in other countries, if they are 

audited according to MSC.1/Circ.1277 and recognized by other SOLAS Contracting Governments, or 

approved/acepted by class, to carry out work stated in MSC.1 Circ 1206 Rev. 1.    

Service reports must be sent to  fma@fma.fo  along with company and service engineear  approval document 

for each job. 
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